
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PRELIMINARY BUDGET FOR TOWN OF RUSH 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Rush 

for the year 2019 has been completed and filed in the office of the Rush 

Town Clerk where it will be available for inspection by any interested 

person during regular office hours beginning on  September 27, 2018.  The 

Rush Town Board will hold a public hearing on October 10, at 7:15 p.m. at 

the Rush Town Hall, 5977 East Henrietta Road, Rush, New York.  At such 

hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the Preliminary 

Budget as compiled.   

 

The preliminary budget includes the following proposed salaries for the 

elected officials for 2019: 

 

Officer: Salary: 

Supervisor $32,915 

Town Board Member $  7,823 

Town Clerk $58,571 

Town Justice 

Highway Superintendent       

$15,192 

$79,751 

 

By order of the Rush Town Board 

 

 

Pamela J. Bucci  

Town Clerk  

 
  

 

 


